ASSASSINATION INQUIRY COMMITTEE 4718 Saratoga Avenue San Diego, California December 24, 1968

Mr. James D. White 35 Castle Rock Drive Mill Valley, California 94941

Dear Mr. White:

We wish to express appreciation for your recent generous contribution to the work of our committee.

Together, we will continue our efforts which are made easier with your help. The task is all the more necessary as the abdication of responsibility by the establishment press continues.

I apologize for the tardiness of this reply to your note, mailed more than two months ago. Professional pressures, as well as the Newsletter, have left too little time for important correspondence. We were unable to confirm any foul play in the disappearance of Craig's son, and hence avoided printing your tip. However, we greatly appreciate this information; anything you submit in coming months will be likewise appreciated, and we will avoid use of your name or position.

Your analysis concerning Garrison's case, we feel, is correct. Attacks on him by the critics and others have subsided, for the time being at least; the material he uses in the Shaw case will no doubt cause a reappraisal of attitudes, since if it is persuasive, his detractors will be forced to reverse their tack; and if not, his support may dwindle somewhat. We shall see. In the meanwhile, we feel as you do that the case ought to be tried as soon as possible; Sylvia, and the others, ought to feel likewise, and the fact that they would keep Garrison ought of court, at all cost, is what is most disturbing.

Thanks again for the monetary and informational contributions. We are eager to hear from you again soon.

Sincerely yours,
A. G. A. George Abbott, M.D.